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Over the next few weeks, we are going to be looking into life cycles, this will 

include frogs, butterflies, chickens, and Humans. In addition to this we have 

created a vegetable plot for the children to be able to be hands on with the 

cycle of growing plants and vegetables. This theme is a perfect way to help 

the children understand the world around them and to connect them with 

nature. If you have any ideas or activities, you would like us to incorporate into 

our planning please speak to a member of staff.  

This next half term is a short one as we are closed on Monday 5th May for 

Bank Holiday.  We are then closed for half term, week commencing the 26th 

May. 
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Twycross Zoo Trip 

Just a reminder our trip to 
Twycross zoo is on Friday 20th 

June. 

There will be no normal session 
that day as all staff will be 

attending the trip. 

Labels 

Please can you label your child’s 

coat, bag, lunch bag and drinks 

bottles. We can have up to 28 

children in a session so it can be 

very confusing to keep up with 

whose items belong to who.  

Thank you.  

Sept 2025 

If your child is starting school in 
September, please can you let 

us know what school they will be 
going to as this will enable us to 
support them with this transition. 

Or 

If your child is staying with us in 
September, please let us know 

what days you require if you 
haven’t already.  

 

 

30 Hour Funding 

The 30-hour funding opens to all 

working parents from September 

(subject to eligibility) 

If you will be applying for the 30-

hour funding, please can this be 

done before we break up for the 

Summer.   

Existing 30-hour children don’t 

forget you may need to re-

confirm your hours ready for 

September. 

 

If anyone has any queries, 

please speak to Michelle. 

 Sunny Weather 

As we go into the summer term, 

we will hopefully get some nice 

weather so please remember to 

put sun cream on your child and 

send some in their bags to re-

apply if they attend all day.  

Likewise, please send them with 

a named sun hat/cap.  

Dress for mess 

Please can we remind you that 

the children will get messy at 

Scallywags. We ask that they 

wear old clothes if possible as a 

lot of our activities are sensory 

based on playing in sand, water, 

gloop, jelly or foam etc.  


